Ms. Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
Stibnite Gold Project

500 N. Mission Street, Building 2

McCall, Idaho 83638

Dear Ms. Jackson,

I am writing to express my full support of Perpetua Resources and the Stibnite Gold Project. The project
would finally address legacy mining issues that have been plaguing the site for decades and help secure
the minerals we need for America's future. The company has shown its commitment to Valley County
and the state of Idaho and | encourage you to adopt the proposed activities outlined in the company's
2021 Modified Mine Plan during the permitting process.

It is time to move the Stibnite Gold Project. Perpetua Resources has spent the last 12 years working with
stakeholders to make sure its project meets the highest environmental standards and brings positive
benefits to Idaho. Over the past six years, multiple federal, state and local agencies have analyzed the
project as part of the review process. The public has had ample time to review Perpetua's plans and two
opportunities to provide comments. The input and permitting process has improved the plan. Perpetua
resources has increased recreational access, improved water quality andreduced its project footprint. It
is time to move the project forward.

As the U.S. Forest Service and other state and federal agencies review the 2021 Modified Mine Plan and
determine the course of action, | encourage you to consider the positive benefits Perpetua Resources
will have on Idaho, especially now that the company has reduced its environmental footprint and made
further improvements to water quality. This truly is a win-win opportunity for Idahoans and the
environment. After years of careful scrutiny by regulators and the community, it is time for us to make
these benefits a reality.

Thank you,
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